
26 February 2020 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

RE: COME AND TRY RUGBY LEAGUE-CANTEEN 

 

As there will be limited canteen facilities at the Come and Try Rugby League Day, the Junior 
Rugby League volunteers have asked players to pre-order their lunch. Please find attached the 
order form. This needs to be returned to school by the 20th of March.  
  

Regards,  
  
 

Damian Collins      Andrew Casey 

Sports Coordinator      Principal 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  


